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Oasis Academy students deliver Easter eggs to Hengist Field Care
Home

Here at Hengist Field Care Home we received another generous donation from the thoughtful Paul Murray and his lovely

students from The Oasis Academy, Isle of Sheppey, when they came to visit us on Thursday 23 March.

Paul and his pupils delivered a selection of lovely Easter eggs for our wonderful residents, which they will thoroughly enjoy when

they are given out on Easter Sunday – who doesn’t love a tempting chocolate treat?!

Happy Easter to Paul and all of his students and a huge thank you again from all of us here at Hengist Field.
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